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Bell attended a field trip
to the local nursing home to
spread holiday cheer and love
to the community. The choral
singers were all smiles for the
elderly and received a warm
welcome in return.

Over the years, the lLliS chorus has brat
smiles, laughter, tears, and, most of
happiness. Not only has chorus enhar
students' vocal skills, it has also made
singers more connected to music than t
ever were.Chorus students wouldnt be wi
they are today without Director Steph(
Drawdy, in her 33rd year as the instructoI
Colleton County High School. The prC9
has improved tremendously over the yE
not only by Ms.Stephanie Drawdy, but by
help of her hard working chorus meml
With that being said we look forward to
next year of chorus and many more to
come. See.the CCHS BluePrint ~

Senior Edition for coverage
of the spring musical.

Chorus members, directed by
-.-'·". ••.•.••1 instructor Stephanie Drawdy, share

memorable moments with on stage
following an outstanding performance

of their annual holiday program: "Carols for
Christmas. "

L: Senior Joshua Jones, who's been performing since
he was young, proudly sings his heart out to a lovely

song by Whitney Houston, "I Love the Lord."
R: Some of the male singers start a chorus line kick for

crowd amusement.
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